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Dustin Fratto

From: Dustin Fratto
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 10:54 AM
To: Dustin Fratto
Subject: FW: Bulk Waste

From: noreply@sandy.utah.gov <noreply@sandy.utah.gov> 
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2020 5:35 PM 
To: Kris Nicholl 
Subject: Bulk Waste 
  
Message submitted from the <Sandy City, UT> website. 
 
Site Visitor Name: jamie  
 
 
I just watched last nights city council meeting regarding the new bulk waste program. I am not happy about the new 
changes. I am extremely unhappy the mayor did it without the council and the public comments! 
 
I use the bulk waste cleanup to throw away items that are too large for my garbage can but don't have enough items to 
justify a HUGE dumpster. I do not have the means to get anything to the dump so a 10.00 certificate does me no good.  
 
Those dumpsters are HUGE. it would have been helpful when I got a new roof but not for my every day items that i use 
bulk waste clean up for.  
 
I hope that the council will stop Mayor Bradburn from making sweeping changes like this in the future with out approval 
or at the very least public comment.  
 
Thank you 
 
Jamie Dowdle 


